
 

Statement 
 

On 18th December 2020, the Amateur FA published a statement regarding an investigation into an 
alleged breach of our Code of Conduct by an Amateur FA Council Member. 

We have concluded the investigation and have found that the Code of Conduct was not breached. 
The interim suspension applied to the Council Member has now been lifted.  

The Amateur FA appreciate the level of co-operation received from the Council Member 
concerned during the investigation. 

A Julien 
Board Chairperson 


